


Conversation was held about cleaning and resurfacing the tennis courts. After various ideas were 
discussed, it was decided to check out other multi-sport surfaces in the area and discuss the results 
at the next meeting. 

Two employees are needed for the maintenance dept. Mark received several applications. Motion was 
made by Javon Charles for Mark to interview and hire two new employees. Calvin Johnson offered a 
second. With all in favor, motion passed. 

An election needs to be held to fill the seat of Vice-President. The regular election of officers is 
scheduled for January 2023. New signature cards for banking have to be obtained any time there is a 
change. Lane Boudreaux offered a motion to postpone the election of a vice president until January, 
when scheduled election of officers will be held. Javon Charles offered a second. All being in favor, 
motion carried. 

There being no further business, motion to adjourn was offered by Javon Charles, seconded by Dr. Fitter 
and approved by all. 
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